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This is outrageous, do not pass this bill to establish a task force on reparations. 

Oregon does not have a history of slavery, there were more injustices done to the 

Asian community than there were to the Black community in Oregon. Any injustice is 

not acceptable, but unfortunately, we live in a fallen world where injustice occurs. We 

should strive to do better moving forward, not digging up the past, of which none of 

us were a part of. Most people are good and only a small minority are actual racists. 

This task force is a witch hunt for ghost of the past that no longer exist. This task 

force will further divide our state and its people, while wasting resources. Vote no on 

this ridiculous notion. 


